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  From the CEO... our CEO . . . 

QUILT-A-GRAM 

       I went for a week vacation and my dogs got 
sick and were sent to the Vet, the yard burnt up 
with all my plants and I had a tooth problem.  Other 
then that, it was nice to visit quilt shops and eat out 
every night.  I hope you are sewing in this hot 
weather.  I think air conditioning is wonderful. 

     The Fall Workshop is coming and Nancy Odom 
whom we are sharing with the Overland Park Guild 
is going to present us with things from her Elm 
Creek series.  She is on the cover of the Designer's 
Magazine and Kay Grebing is taking forms now. 
This is an opportunity to have someone each Fall as 
a big workshop.  Sign up so we can make this 
happen ANNUALLY.  As you know, we have only 
done this every other year till now.  We want to see 
new instructors from all over the country at least 
once a year.  The classes are two half days and one 
full day.  

    The fall retreat is in full swing and only has 
openings for a few more.  I have heard is it a 
wonderful place with the best meals furnished. 
October 27-29 is the date.  If you want to sew 
without being interrupted that is the place to be. 
Contact Beth Dessem if you still want to go. 

    The chapter meetings are going well and we are 
getting the opportunity to see wonderful speakers, 
trunk shows and workshops.  If you like the 
speakers work, don't forget most of them offer a 
workshop to learn more.  You will find it real 
rewarding.  By the way, The Booneslick Trail 
Quilters' Guild Book will be on sale at these 
meetings.  Carol Tummons is the person to see. 
This is your last chance to get one at a very low 
price. 

 
    Last but not least, don't hesitate to let me have 
your ideas. We are always looking to improve in 
anyway we can. You are our main focus.  Keep the 
friendship stars coming to Ann Rennier or Nancy 
Skelly. The members are really thrilled that 
someone cares. I do want to thank Donna Baker 
and Jackie Berry for helping Bonnie Jacoby at the 
day chapter meeting. I understand she was so 
excited to come. If you know of someone who 
needs a ride let me know. I will do my best to find 
one.                                                                             

Suzanne 

September Programs 
Day Chapter - Our Sept meeting will be later, the 
11th,  but hopeful that will let us all get settled into our 
fall routine.  Martha Heimbaugh will be presenting the 
program “A Little Bit of Everything.”  She has some 
beautiful quilts to share and a slide show.  Even before 
she added fabric painting to her repertoire, she was 
making stunning quilts.   
 

Starlight Piecemakers - A Quilter's tour of the British 
Isles: Join Bettina Havig for a easy chair  tour of Eng-
land and Ireland as she shares experiences and sites of 
interest to quilters. In her several trips she has attended 
quilt shows, historic exhibitions and combed the byways 
for interesting quilt and textile related venues. Since she 
couldn't take you actually, she will take you along virtu-
ally.  

    It has been decided to cancel Bettina’s workshop for 
the month of September  in order to encourage more 
participation in the Fall Workshop with Nancy  Odom.  
We will refund all monies that have already been col-
lected by those who wished to attend Bettina's  work-
shop.  Let's come out and support our Fall Workshop! 
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QUILT-A-GRAM 
Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild, a not-for-profit organization, 
established in 1978, and dedicated to educating its members and the community in 
the art and appreciation of quilt making.  

2006-2007 BTQG Executive Board   

CEO /Chairman:  Suzanne Henage 573-445-7949 

Vice-Chairman: Kay Grebing 573-442-2561 

Secretary: Janice Haralson 573-443-8995 

Treasurer: Sally Russell 573-443-5479 

Publications Willie Morris 573-445-4217 

Quilt Show: Mindy Smith 573-874-1308 

Librarian: Joan Westcott 573-874-8160 

Historian Jane Lee 573-445-1621 

Retreat Chair Kay Grebing 
Connie Gresham 

573-442-2561 
573-642-7308 

Service Project: Judy Gieselman 
Carrol Lewis 

573-445-2381 
573-657-4532 

Web page Editor: Janet Hollandsworth 573-445-1073 

Day Chapter Pres: Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Evening Chapter Pres: Patti Cantu 573-234-2029 

Past CEO: Carol Tummons 573-445-9174 

Day Chapter Board 
President: Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Vice-President: Sally Johnson 573-474-6278 

Secretary: Nancy Skelly 573-657-9473 

Membership: Lauri Murphy 
Corinne Remeika 
Dodie Rathke 

573-446-2476 
573-449-7574 
573-445-4643 

Hospitality: Cindy Green 
Dawn Heese 

573-239-0029 
573-234-1540 

Friendship Blocks: Emma Jo Raines 
Faye Sharp 

573-682-5130 
573-874-2196 

Past President: Becky Covington 573-443-5133 

Starlight Piecemakers Board 
President: Patti Cantu 573-234-2029 

Vice-President: Lauri Rich 573-875-3144 

Secretary: Boo! Kula 573-449-0346 

Membership: Jan Oehrle 
Barb Nichols 
Priscilla Strube 

573-441-9972 
573-657-9595 
573-474-5149 

Hospitality: Maria DeLamatre 
Mary Petersen 

573-657-2496 
573-446-2335 

Friendship Blocks: Kay Shoner 573-443-3395 

Past President: Mindy Smith 573-874-1308 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm at the Fairview 
United Methodist Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri. Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30. Dues are payable 
on July 1st. Newsletter deadline is the Wednesday after the Executive Board Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month. Email items to Willie Morris at 
morrisw@missouri.edu 

Treasurer’s Report -  July 31, 2006 

 
  Checking:   8,345.44 

  IMMA:   4,004.20 

  CD’s:  10,460.66 

Members: 
 

 Total Members as of 
07/31/06 

 
          140 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Starlight Piecemakers 
Guild Meeting 

Sept 7 
7 pm 

Fairview United 
Methodist Church 

Day Chapter Guild 
Meeting 

Sept 11 
1 pm 
 

Fairview United 
Methodist Church 

Executive Board  
Meeting 

Sept 11 
6:30 pm  

Suzanne Henage’s 
Home 

Day Appliqué’ Group Sept 13 
9:30 am 

Suzanne Henage’s  
Home 

Deadline for Oct 
Newsletter items  

Sept 13 
5 pm 

E-mail to Willie Morris at 
morrisw@missouri.edu 

Beadazzler Beading 
Group 

Sept 14 
6:30 pm 

Sally Johnson’s Home 

Night Appliqué Group Sept 18 
6:30 pm 

Library - Room B 

Charm Group Sept 19 
9:30 am 

Library 

Redwork Group Sept 28 
9:30 

Peggy Queathem’s  
Home 

Fall Workshop Lecture 
Nancy Odom 

Sept 28 
7 pm 

Fairview United 
Methodist Church 

Fall Workshops 
 

Sept 29 
9 am & 
1 pm 

St Andrew’s Lutheran 
Church 

Fall Workshop Sept 30 
9 am 

St Andrew’s Lutheran 
Church 

Interest groups - please send your meeting informa-
tion to Willie Morris so it will be included in the 
calendar. 
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 From the Presidents... our 

Day Chapter  
     Wasn't the Aug. meeting fun?  Karol Owens gave us 
lots of ideas for setting solutions.  Who knew that a four-
patch could be so changeable.  She will be continuing to 
have her shop open in St. Charles, but only a few days 
a week.  As we get back in to our routines, it's good to 
see members that haven't been with us for a while, 
especially Bonnie Jacoby, one of our founding 
members.  The members of this group are so busy it is 
hard to keep up with them. 
    The quilt show is coming up quickly and the 
committees have been busy.  Dawn Heese will be 
coordinating the volunteers, so sign up.  There are jobs 
for everyone. This is our big fund raiser for the Guild 
and our service projects. The t-shirts looked great! 
Check them out at the September meeting.  
     The visit to MU to see the Cornett collection was very 
interesting.  Dr. Laurel Wilson shared with us the 
majority of the quilt collection that was donated with the 
farm and household goods to the University.  The 
students have been able to study the quilts and other 
items to learn about weaving, quilting, fabric dating and 
restoration.  We were also interested in hearing about 
the new area that is being refurbished for storage and 
conservation of their Collections.  I enjoyed learning 
from my fellow quilters too.  We may see some old 
patterns made new again.  Thanks to everyone who 
attended.  Both groups seemed to really enjoy 
themselves. 
     Another opportunity for learning is our guild 
sponsored workshops.  Our "Exploring Fabric Painting " 
workshop with Martha Heimbaugh.  She was originally 
scheduled for just the slide and sample show but her 
work is unusual and we thought there was enough 
interest to also offer the workshop.  There is still room in 
the workshop. Sally Johnson needs to know if you are 
interested before the 26th.Call her at 474-6278.  Martha 
Heimbaugh needs to know the amount of  supplies and 
treated fabrics she needs to bring.  
    Other opportunities for learning other aspects of 
quilting are with Nancy Odom and in October  Elaine 
Elliot.  I know these are a lot of workshops but there is 
so much to learn.  It is always amazing how the 
teachers can offer little suggestions that can cut time or 
improve accuracy in our own envisioned quilts. 
    Special Day Chapter guest for October  2nd & 3rd will 
be Elaine Elliott from Oswatomie, Kansas. On Oct. 2nd 
she will give a lecture called  "The Healing and 
Rewarding Benefits of Quilting", plus a trunk show.  
Elaine started piecing quilts while growing up on a farm, 
and was influenced by her grandmother who had pieced 
quilt tops for all her grandchildren.  She became a more 
serious quilter approximately 20 years ago.  Elaine has 
been People Choice Wall Hanging winner 1997, 1998, 
2000, and 2001.  Best of Show Miami County Fair and 

    My, hasn’t this Missouri weather been dry and hot?  Have 
you been taking advantage of the uncomfortable weather out-
side and are you using this time to sew, quilt, piece or appli-
qué inside where it is cooler?  I have been sewing along.  I’m 
looking forward to the quilt show and have finished my item 
for the silent auction.  Have you considered making some-
thing for the auction? 

    I want to remind everyone that we will be advertising the 
raffle quilt at the Twilight Festival on Sept 14th and 21st.  

    I would like to thank  Suzanne Henage for showing us how 
to machine piece the Booneslick Trail Star.  Suzanne, we ap-
preciate your dedication to the guild (I know you weren't feel-
ing well).   Karen Guthrie and Michael Marsh are do a hand 
of applause for our August Starlight meeting.  We had to wait 
for Karen to recover from surgery for her program on “Native 
Spirit of America” but it was worth the wait. 

    The following members have donated props at the BTQG  
Quilt Show in November:  Fern Turner, Janice Haralson, 
Mindy Smith, Beverly Wyatt, Barb Nixon, Kay Shoner, Joan 
Pottinger, and Sally Johnson.  Sally and Joan have also volun-
teered to help set up the props.  If you would like to help set 
up props or have something we could use please let me 
know.  I’m in the market for plant stands, and baskets with 
greenery this month.  Do you have something we can use? 

   Our quilting guild will have a booth at “The Twilight Festi-
val”.  The dates are September 14th   and 21st.    It is open from 
6-8PM, weather permitting.  We will be around 9th and 10th 
St. between Walnut and Cherry.  Come say “Hi” if you are in 
the area. 

   Thanks to each one of you for being a member of BTQG. 
 You are an asset to our organization.  We would not be as 
strong without you. 

   Take care, and keep cool. 

Your quilting friend, Patti 

Starlight Piecemakers Chapter   

Kansas State Fair 2004. 
    On Oct. 3rd, Elaine will do a workshop on 
"Tessellating Pinwheels" from the book "Square Dance" 
by Martha Thompson.  Don't miss out on this workshop, 
it will be lots of fun, and great for beginners, as well as 
our experienced quilters.  Check out our Story Board at 
the Sept. meetings to see samples of the workshop. 
    Let's bring some of those traditional quilts for our 
brighten up the walls campaign. But don't forget those 
gems for "show and tell". The are always an inspiration.   
 
See you in September...Nancy 
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 News from the Board 
  The following motions were passed at 

recent executive board meetings: 
 
� a motion that we check prices at no fewer than 

two places for the purchase of a large screen for 
Power Point presentations and that we purchase 
a large screen for guild programs.  

� a motion that an Ad Hoc committee with Ann 
Rennier, Nancy Skelly plus one more member 
be formed to collect and distribute friendship 
stars to members who are going through a 
rough time such as death in the family, family 
related problems, illness, etc. 

� a motion that we invite area guilds to submit a 
quilt to display at the BTQG guilt show.  Each 
guild would be responsible for shipping ex-
penses. 

� a motion to change the date of the July 2007 
Starlight Piecemakers meeting from July 5th to 
July 12th, 2007. 

� a motion that we sell the books "Quilts from 
The Booneslick Trail Quilters' Guild” for $2.00 
each to the members and put one in the new 
membership packets.  

� a motion  that the treasurer check about interest 
rates at several places for the guild CD that is 
due for renewal. 

Martha Heimbaugh Lecture and Workshop 

    Special Day Chapter guest for September 11th and 
12th will be Martha Heimbaugh.  She will present a slide 
show on “A Little Bit of Everything”.  Through slides and 
samples, Martha chronicles her growth from seamstress 
to quilter to artist.  A rarely shown 84’ x 64” white tra-
punto project will be shown, along with other interesting 
quilts and artworks.  Martha will have patterns, painted 
and marbled fat quarter available for sale.  Please stop 
by the table and visit with her before the meeting. 

    Her workshop on the 12th “Exploring Fabric Painting 
!” will give us an opportunity to learn some of her paint-
ing techniques that we can incorporate in our quilting.   
Please see our story board that shows her work and 
samples for the workshop. 

    Martha is a past recipient of the Kansas Arts Com-
mission Mini-Fellowship Award.  Her work hangs in 
many private collections throughout the Midwest, Cali-
fornia, and Japan and is featured in Corporate Educa-
tional, and Museum collections in Kansas City, Missouri, 
and Lawrence and Manhattan, Kansas. 

BTQG Fall Workshops 

    Don’t forget to sign up for the BTQG Fall Workshops.  Nancy Odom is a nationally known quilt de-
signer, author and teacher.  She will be presenting a lecture on Thursday September 28, two workshops on 
September 29 and a workshop on September 30.  The first workshop will be a Kris Kringle wall quilt on 
Friday morning featuring quick-fuse appliqué techniques to make a charming holiday wall hanging.  The 
Harmony wall quilt workshop on Friday afternoon features hollyhocks that are appliquéd and a simple 
pieced border.  Nancy will discuss the various fusible products available for appliqué and threads for blan-
ket stitching on raw-edge appliqué.  The all day workshop on Saturday will  be Vinnie’s Double Pinwheel.  
This is a full size quilt also known by the names Whirligig and Double Pinwheel.  Nancy will show you a 
step-by-step piecing technique to make this intriguing block a breeze.  Don’t miss this opportunity to get 
started on your holiday gifts or making that special project just for yourself.  More information is available 
on the BTQG website and I have pictures of all three projects at Appletree Quilt Center.  You can call or e-
mail me for more information.  Please mail you check and completed form to me.   

Thanks, Kay Grebing, Vice CEO 

� a motion that we purchase three Hon Industrial-
Grade 4 cabinets for the library and guild stor-
age for $869.97.  

� a motion  that we discontinue the use of ele-
vated platforms with guild members as quilt 
holders because of concerns with safety and 
liability  
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      2006 BTQG QUILT SHOW 
       “A TRAIL OF STARS “ 
 
 A Trail of Stars - Quilt Show Updates: 

 
    I know I've already said this "just a few times" now.....but......we are going to have another great show 
this year!  The silent auction items are beginning to come in and wow, are they wonderful!  You ladies are 
amazing......the quilt show committee thanks you so much for all your work and all your encouragement 
and enthusiasm.  Here are some updates for you. 
 Quilt Show Tee Shirts 
   From comments I've received, it seems we are all extremely pleased with the quilt show logo tee 
shirts.  Priscilla has done a wonderful job with this project--thanks, Pris!!  We will be placing our order 
next week and should get them back for you very soon.   
 Volunteers 
    Dawn Heese is doing a great job coordinating the volunteers sign up sheets.  She will have them ready 
for you at the quilt show table beginning with the September program meetings for both day and Starlight 
Piecemakers.  If you have a favorite time, get there soon and sign up before someone else gets it!   I 
want to let you know that Teri White has stepped up and volunteered to take care of all the treasurer du-
ties for the week end since Sally Russell was scheduled to be out of town during that time…..we thank 
you so much, Teri, and I know that Sally thanks you.  For those of you who may not be familiar with work-
ing at the show, we have lots of time slots, lots of different jobs and we all have lots of fun together…..so, 
feel free to contact Dawn and ask questions. 
 Twilight Festival 
    We will have a booth at the downtown Twilight Festival in September.  It is scheduled every Thursday 
evening in September.  We will not be participating the first Thursday evening because of the Starlight 
Piecemakers meeting and we will not participate the last Thursday because Nancy Odom is scheduled 
that evening.  However, we will have our booth up and running on Thursday, September 14, and Thurs-
day, September 21.  Our table will include Guild Information and Trail of Stars Quilt Show information.  
The Twilight Festival has grown in popularity quite a lot over the past few years, so it should be a lot of 
fun....and don't forget one more very important thing--our booth will be very near the Candy Factory!  
Please let Patti Cantu know if you would like to be there with us.   
 Raffle Tickets 
    Please come see us at the quilt show table and pick up some raffle tickets to have with you just in case 
someone you know wants them—I hope to have small pictures of the raffle quilt to give you by the Sep-
tember meetings.  We also have admission tickets......you may want to have them with you also--you just 
never know when the quilt show is going to come up in conversations with friends.   
 "It's Not A Quilt Until It's Quilted"--Bettina Havig 
    A registration form for Bettina's Saturday morning class is included in this newsletter and it is also on 
the BTQG web site.  We really appreciate Bettina's willingness to do this class for us during the quilt 
show.  I'm working that week end, you know.....so, I'm pretty envious of those of you who will get to at-
tend.....enjoy!   
 Registration Form 
   The registration form for your entries is also included in this newsletter and the BTQG web site.  We 
would really like to get them back from you so Jackie Berry can get to work fine tuning the layout.  If you 
have questions, please feel free to send her an email or give her a call.  Can’t wait to see what you bring 
us to show for you.   
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Let’s Get Acquainted- 
Friendship Block Winners  

 NAME:  Connie Gresham 

 CHAPTER: Day Chapter  

  MONTH:  August 
 
Background and Family Information:  I grew up on a 
farm in central Illinois.   I am a registered nurse and 
moved to Columbia in 1971 as a transfer from the 
Marion Illinois VA to help open the Columbia VA Hos-
pital.  In the early 80s I became a Nurse Practitioner and 
practiced in various settings over the next 20+ years.  
My favorite practice site was in a rural area in southwest 
Missouri.  I retired from nursing about 6 years ago.  
My husband Michael is a chemist.  We have lived in the 
Millersburg area since the mid-70s.  We have 3 grown 
children, Jarred, Tara and George and they have blessed 
us with seven grandchildren the youngest, Chase Ed-
ward Murray arrived on August 9th. 
 
How did you get interested in quilting:   
I am the first quilter in my family although my grand-
mother was a professional seamstress and my mother 
did allot of sewing when I was a kid.  Ten years ago I 
found a very simple quilt pattern in a women's magazine 
and decided I could make Christmas gifts.  I was 
hooked!  Now I have a significant stash and many 
UFOS as well as completed projects.  Started out with a 
small room upstairs for my sewing room and now have 
a quarter of the basement as a studio complete with a 
Gammil Longarm and Statler Stitcher.  I have never 
met a quilting project I didn't like and also continue to 
enjoy handwork.  
 
Tell about your favorite project:  Presently  I am a 
member of a special interest group where we pick a 
theme and each member makes a panel for the other's 
quilt choice.  My quilt has a peace theme using Native 
American and North Woods themes for the panels.  It 
is an exciting project that I am anxious to complete.  
 
What are some of your other interests:  Five years 
ago I opened Queen Bee Quilting Studio and began do-
ing longarm quilting as a business.  My business has 
grown and I get a lot of pleasure from quilting from oth-
ers and occasionally for myself.  I also enjoy reading, 
handwork, scrapbooking and playing with grandchil-
dren.  

   NAME:  Cindy Bryan 

   CHAPTER:  Starlight Piecemakers 

   MONTH:  August 

Background and Family Information:  I was born in 
Springfield, Ill, got an Animal Science degree from Ill. 
State, and did graduate work at the University of Wis-
consin and MU. I have lived in Columbia for 26 years.  
My days are mainly spent taking care of my kids: Ben, 
18, a recent graduate from Rock Bridge, Will, 13,  8th 
grade at Jeff Junior, and Rachel, 11, 6th grade at Gen-
try.   

How did you get interested in quilting:  Years ago 
when Ben was little, my mother-in-law took us to see 
the play "The Quilters" at Stephens College, I was al-
ways pretty crafty (knitting,  tatting, etc.)  I thought  
quilting would be my "someday"  handwork, but the 
play got me thinking I could probably do it now. I took 
an adult ed class with Rosalia Meyer and soon found the 
quilt guild. 

Tell about your favorite project:  I'm a hand-piecer 
and quilter,  a few years ago I hand-pieced a top with 
about 4,000 triangles. Now, if I can just get the thing 
quilted!  I am currently working on my Charm Group 
quilt. I have about one quarter to quilt before the show.  

What are some of your other interests:  Currently, I'm 
spending my evenings sitting at Cosmo Park in the 100 
degree heat watching my 13 year old finally get excited 
about a sport-football.  Now, if his mother can handle 
the first hit!  I can usually be found doing whatever my 
kids are doing-Girl Scouts, 4-H.  I'm also the stand su-
pervisor for our Church's {Forum Blvd.] food booth at 
the MU football games.  Stop by and say “Hi”, we're the 
SE Sideline Grill.  

Choice of a Friendship Block:  I have chosen a simple 
block that Julie Alsberge used a few years ago, Spring 
Break. I will provide cut 30's fabric. It shouldn't take 
very long at all. I wanted to use my 30's stash. There are 
only 19 blocks, and I really appreciate your help.        

 
 
Choice of a Friendship Block:  I have not yet made a 
choice for my friendship block but am leaning toward a 
traditional pattern using 30's reproduction fabrics.  
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 Appletree Quilting & Viking Center                
Guild Appreciation Discount For 

BTQG Members 
On the day of each of the two Booneslick Trail 

Quilters’ Guild  monthly meetings, Appletree Quilting 
& Viking Center will offer guild members a 20% dis-
count on non-sale items.  This includes fabric (1/2 yard 
min.), notions, books, and machine accessories.  
(Machines, sewing cabinets, and class fees are ex-
cluded). 
     Please present your BTQG membership card to take 
advantage of this offer. 

September 1-30 - Nimble Thimble Quilt Show, Bingham Waggoner House, 313 West Pacific, Independence, MO.  Monday-
Saturday 10 am-4 pm, Sunday 1 pm-4 pm. 
 
September 9 - Quilts on Main Quilt Show, Main Street, St. Charles, MO.  This year’s theme:  “Quilts in Bloom”  featuring floral 
quilts, art quilts, etc.  Saturday 9 am-5pm. 
 
September 15-16 - Piece Mill Quilters 25th Anniversary Quilt Show, United Methodist Church of Green Trails, 14237 Ladue 
Rd, Chesterfield, MO.  Friday and Saturday 9:30 am-4 pm. $4 Donation. 
 
September 21-23 - Ozark Piecemarkers Quilt Guild Quilt Show 
 
September 30-October 1 - 19th Annual Country Patchwork Quilt Guild Quilt Show, Saturday, Sept. 30 9am-5pm, Sunday, Oct. 
1, 10am-5pm, Salt Fork YMCA, 740 East Yerby, Marshall, MO 65340, www.countrypatchworkquilters.com 
 
September 30-October 15 - “Diamonds are Forever,” 30th Annual Heart of America Quilt Show sponsored by the Quilt Guild of 
Greater Kansas City, Crown Center Atrium and Showplace, 2450 Grand Blvd, Kansas City, MO, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 
10 am-6 pm, Thursday and Friday 10 am-9 pm, Saturday 10 am-6 pm, Sunday Noon-5 pm. 
 
October 20-21 - “Celebrate Quilts,” presented by Blue Valley and Olathe Quilters Guilds, The Ball Conference Center, 21350 
W 153rd St, Olathe, KS.  Friday 12 pm-5pm, Saturday 9am-5pm.  Admission $5. 
 
November 18-19 - “A Trail of Stars,” Booneslick Trail Quilt Guild Quilt Show. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

     MEMBERSHIP 

Updates 
Pat Leistner 
new email:  patleistner@centurytel.net 
 
Jeanne Meyer 
new email:  djmeyer55@centurytel.net 
 

New Members 
Cheryl Haynes 
11105 E Mexico Gravel Rd 
Columbia MO  65202 
phone:  573-474-7401 (H) 573-474-7440 (W) 
573-474-7440 (F) 
email:  pgpeddler@aol.com 
website:  www.prairiegrovepeddler.com 
birthdate:  August 11 
 
Deborah J Bohon 
3930 Oberlin Valley Rd N 
Columbia MO  65202 
phone:  573-442-8517 (H)  573-886-5640 (W) 
birthdate:  November 28 

BTQG Fall Workshop Schedule 

September 28 -  Lecture - 7:00 pm  

September 29 - Workshop:  Kris Kringle Wall 
Quilt - 9 am – 12 pm  

September 29 - Workshop:  Harmony Wall 
Quilt - 1 pm - 4 pm  

September 30 - Workshop:  Vinnie’s Double 
Pinwheel - 9 am - 3 pm  

The lecture and all workshops will be held at St. 
Andrew’s Lutheran Church 
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Booneslick Trail Quilters' Guild 
P.O. Box 542 
Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

 
 

Starlight Piecemakers Chapter 
Meeting  

 

September 7, 7 p.m. 
 

“A Quilter’s Tour of the British Isles” 
Bettina Havig 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Day Chapter Meeting  
  

September 11, 1 p.m. 
 

“A Little Bit of Everything” 
Martha Heimbaugh 

 

    
Happy Birthday 

 
  September 

 Gladys Summers 1 
 Deanna Rupp 2 
 Anne Brady 3 
 Mary Bentele 4 
 Marla Mueller 4 
 Mary Tompson 4 
 Libby Luetjen 5 
 Jan Canyon 10 
 Mary Flowers 11 
 Mary Lu Brown 14 
 Connie Rice 17 
 Brenda Dennis 22 
 Jackie Berry 23 
 Lauri Murphy 24 
 Joan Waller 24 
 Donna Baker 26 
 Sharon Clark 26 
 Jo Rohr 26 
 Lillian Black 27 
 Win Krause 27 
 Lorna Miller 27 
 Betty Ethington 29 
 Barb Nixon 29 
 Nancy Clark 30 
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BTQG Fall Workshop 
Featuring Nancy Odom - quilt designer, author, fabric designer and teacher 

Nancy Odom has six books and over 30 patterns in publication.  Also among her creations 
are the Quilter’s Gloves for the machine quilter.  Her company is Timid Thimble Crea-
tions.  Nancy is also the co-author of Elm Creek Quilts and designed the fabric lines Azalea 
Trail and Gather Sunshine for P&B Textiles. 

Dates for the Fall Workshop will be: 

  September 28 Lecture 7:00 pm - free 

  September 29  Workshop:  Kris Kringle Wall Quilt - 9 am – 12 pm - $25 

  September 29  Workshop:  Harmony Wall Quilt - 1 pm - 4 pm - $25 

  September 30  Workshop:  Vinnie’s Double Pinwheel - 9 am - 3 pm - $40 

The lecture and all workshops will be held at St. Andrew’s Lutheran Church 

………….. ……………………………………………………………… 
 Nancy Odom Workshops 

  Kris Kringle Wall Quilt  $25.00 _______ 

  Harmony Wall Quilt   $25.00 _______ 

  Vinnie’s Double Pinwheel Workshop $40.00 _______ 

 Name:_________________________________________Check#________ 

Phone No.________________________ E-Mail _________________________________ 

 Make check payable to BTQG 

Please check your workshop preference(s) and mail registration form and check to: 

Kay Grebing, 810 Shakertown Way, Columbia, MO 65203 

no earlier than August 1, 2006 

 For questions call 442-2561 or email: skgreb@yahoo.com  
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 Quilts must be delivered   
 to the Expo Center between 
 7:30 a.m. and 11:00  a.m. on 
 November 17.  
 The number of entries is not limited, but indicate 
 your priority in case all quilts cannot be hung.  
 Priority number:  ____ of ______ (1 of 6, 2 of 
 6, etc.) 
 

 Any Guild member may enter quilts, and may sponsor 
 a quilt(s) from a person who isn’t in the Guild. A spe-
 cial category for sponsorship is the Kid’s Gallery, for 
 quilts made by kids 5-15 years old.  

 

Guild Member Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Address, City, State, Zip _________________________________________________________________ 

Home phone # __________________________Work #______________Cell # ___________________ 

Type of Entry: _____ Quilt 
                        _____ Wall hanging 
                        _____ Wearable (includes purses) 
                        _____ Decorative (bowls, table runners, postcards, pot holders, pillows, etc.) 
                        _____ Booneslick Trail Star Challenge Quilt 
                        _____ Kids’ Gallery (quilts made by kids 5-15 years old) 
  _____ MO Guilds’ Gallery (invited quilts from other quilt guilds/groups in MO) 

 Measure the quilt carefully!    Height ___________       Width _____________ 
                       When hung:                (measurement top to bottom)                  (measurement side to side) 

 Title: ____________________________________________ This quilt is for sale: __No__Yes $_______ 

 Pattern Name: _____________________________ Owned by: ___________________________________ 

 Pieced by: ________________________________ Quilted by: ___________________________________ 

Description: Describe your entry. Let the viewer know anything special about it such as pertinent history, 
why it was made (for a special occasion or recipient), and/or how it was made.  This information will be 
displayed with the entry.  Try for 70 words or less to fit in available space.  Text will be edited if 
needed.  Thank you for sharing with us all.  Please continue on the back if not enough room here. 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________________

A Trail of Stars   
BTQG 2006 Quilt Show Entry Form  
Please read carefully, fill out completely and please 
print! 
Deadline for form: November 6, 2006. 
If sent by mail, mail forms by Nov. 3rd to: 
Jackie Berry, 4421 County Rd. 2250 Huntsville MO 
65259 
Use a separate entry form for each entry!  

Quilts with sleeves hang easier. Please attach a 4” 
sleeve if possible. Please note: any quilts over 90” 
in length must have a sleeve attached at 90” or 
we cannot hang it. 

#___________ 

# To be assigned by 
person receiving 
entry. 
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 Elaine Elliott Workshop 
“Tessellating Pinwheels” 

 Tuesday October 3rd,  2006 - 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
Saint Andrew’s Lutheran Church 

    This 4 hour class comes from the book “Square Dance” Fancy Quilts from Plain Squares by Martha Thompson.  
Twelve 4 ½" squares are pieced together, borders applied, then cut apart with a special template and re-sewn to-
gether again with another border.  The finished size for this project is 14 ½"  x 17”, which is ideal for a mini quilt or 
place mat.  It is not difficult to do, lots of fun, and great  for  beginners, as well as our experienced quilters.  To save 
time the plastic tracing template guide will be provided.    We will break for lunch, and a box lunch may be ordered. 

 ......................................................................................................................................................... 

 Elaine Elliott Workshop 
“Tessellating Pinwheels” 
Tuesday, October 3, 2006 

 Fee $25.00 - Workshop limit - 18 

 Name:__________________________________________Check#_________ 
Address:________________________________________________________ 
Phone No.:______________________________________________________ 
E-Mail Address:__________________________________________________ 

 Make check payable to BTQG.  Mail registration form and check to:  Sally Johnson, 3003 Linden Way, Columbia, 
MO 65202 
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BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS’ GUILD 2006 QUILT SHOW 
 Bettina Havig Workshop 

“It’s Not A Quilt Until It’s Quilted” 
 Saturday, November 18, 2006, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

First Presbyterian Church, 16 Hitt Street, Columbia, Missouri 
     It is called a quilt in anticipation of quilting, but they never seem to tell you how to get those lovely de-
signs onto your quilt top.  Where do they come from, how to design them, how to make them fit the 
spaces?  These are the questions to which the workshop will seek answers.  Students will look at feathers 
and cables, how to gauge borders, original designs, potential design sources and more.  They will explore 
means of transferring the design motifs to fabric, marking tools and types of batting and threads.  While 
information may be applied to machine quilting, the thrust here is for hand quilted projects. 

 Mail checks to:  Mindy Smith, 12700 North Route J, Harrisburg, Missouri 65256 

 BTQG Member – $20.00 (Registration must be post-marked no earlier than September 1, 2006.) 

Non-Member – $25.00 (Registration must be post-marked no earlier October 1, 2006.) 

 Name  _______________________________ Phone _______________ 

 E-mail  ______________________________ Check # _____________ 


